
 
April 29, 2021  

  
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
  
I am requesting Community Project Funding for the Brooks County Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) 
Renovation Project in fiscal year 2022.   
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is VFW Lopez Williams Post #7634, located at 1310 S. 
Highway 285, Falfurrias, Texas 78355.   
  
The funding would be used to renovate the dilapidated VFW Post 7634, located in Falfurrias, Texas. Local 
veterans and the entire community use the VFW as a meeting and event space for everything from veterans-
focused events to weddings and other large community gatherings. I certify that neither I nor my immediate 
family has any financial  interest in this project.  
  
 Sincerely,   
  

  
  
Vicente Gonzalez  
Member of Congress  
 


